
  Queen of All Saints Hot Foods Program 2025/26  
       Hot Lunch served every Wednesday beginning:    October 1, 2025 

            Important Info, Please Read…. Lunch Ordering Opening Sept 10th 
  
Our lunch ordering system will conƟnue to be done online using Munch A Lunch! Ordering will be divided into  
3 sessions (orders are accepted for one session at a Ɵme). At the end of each session, you will be required to order for the 
following session (email noƟĮcaƟon will be provided). Each session must be paid in full within 7 days of placing your 
orders. Lunch service will be suspended if payment is overdue.  Online Credit Card payments are the 
preferred payment method. For returning families, you must update your child’s grade and division prior to 
placing your order. If you are new to the school, you must Įrst create a family account, and then you can begin 
ordering.  Sessions will be as follows: only Session #1 will open for ordering within a few days.  
  Lunch Dates:  Session #1; Oct.1 – Jan.7th Session #2; Jan 14th – April 8th Session #3; Apr 15th – June 10th 

  
HOW TO REGISTER:   

1) Go to:  www.munchalunch.com/schools/queenofallsaints   (link is also on the school website)  
2) Click the “Register Here” buƩon (as shown below). The system will guide you through  
3) AŌer adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” buƩon to order  
4) Next Ɵme (and returning families), just click the “Login Here” buƩon to access your account.  

  

  
ORDERING DETAILS:  

• Online ordering will CLOSE September 17, 11:59 pm (NO EXCEPTIONS)  
• If you need assistance with ordering, please contact Tanya (call or text) 604-805-4867 or email 

tanya_poƩer29@hotmail.com or Erin Warke at 778-840-8291 or erin@warke.ca 

• When you make your selecƟons, be sure to click the green “ADD” arrow before moving on to the next menu  
• Morning recess snack will be oīered again and served at the start of recess.  
• PLEASE review each day’s order at the end of the ordering process to ensure you have not missed any days  
  

ABSENCES & PICK-UP: ALL ABSENTEE LUNCHES WILL BE SENT TO THE OFFICE FOR COLLECTION, NO EXCEPTIONS! 
LUNCHES WILL NOT BE GIVEN OUT TO SIBLINGS OR OTHER STUDENTS.  PARENTS MUST COLLECT FROM THE OFFICE 
AFTER 12:30PM! IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO CALL THE OFFICE AND LET THEM KNOW IF YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT.  
Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS.  If there’s ever an error with your child’s lunch, PLEASE 
encourage your child to noƟfy their teacher right away so we may recƟfy the issue right away.  We appreciate your 
support for our hot lunch program.  
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 The menus include an AM snack, weekly pizza opƟons, plus an addiƟonal meal item that I’ve sourced from a variety of 
local commercial food establishments. There are also drinks and some side dish opƟons available on each menu. All lunch 
volunteers will have to adhere to strict health and safety pracƟces during each of their shiŌs to ensure the wellness of all. 
If you log onto to Munch A Lunch and ordering is closed, please check back, I plan to have it opened up by the evening 
of Wednesday, Sept. 10th  
  
  Many thanks to the Queen of All Saints School community for supporƟng this valuable program and to our wonderful volunteers 
who help make this program a success!   
  


